CPC2018-0778
Attachment 2

Community Association Letter

Wed 6/6/2018 8:13 PM
ES Erin Shilliday <erin@sa-studio.ca>

[EXT] RE: LOC2018-0073 - Request for Comments
To @ Brar, Sabrina K.
ﬂ Follow up. Start by Thursday, June 07, 2018, Due by Thursday, June 07, 2018,

Hi Sabrina,
The Capitol Hill Community Association has no objections to the Land Use amendment.
Thank you, Erin

From: Brar, Sabrina K. [mailto:Sabrina.Brar@calgary.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 9:46 AM

To: caphillplanning@gmail.com
Subject: LOC2018-0073 - Request for Comments

Good morning Erin,

I am following up with a land use amendment application that was circulated to the Capitol Hill Community Association. I'm wondering if the CA has
any comments on the application? The application is for R-C2 to M-CG at 1521 20 AV NW. Please kindly advise if the CA has any comments,/concerns or
no objections.

Thank you,

Sabrina Brar, RPP, MCIP

Planner | Community Planning - North
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